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(Colorado Springs, Colorado) The ANA Club Outreach Program newsletter 
MintMark, edited by Regional Outreach Representative, Eric Holcomb, is 
available on the ANA website at www.money.org under “ANA Clubs.” 
Published four times a year and designed to strengthen communication 
between the ANA and its member clubs, the MintMark includes information 
on local, regional and national numismatic programs.  
 
The American Numismatic Association has over 500 member clubs in the 
United States and several other countries. Information on clubs, their 
specialties, contact information, meeting dates and locations is also available 
on the ANA website or from an Outreach Representative in your area. 
 
For more information about the Club Outreach Program or to receive e-mail 
notice of future editions of MintMark, please contact the ANA Outreach 
Department at outreach@money.org. 
 
The American Numismatic Association is a non-profit educational 
organization dedicated to educating and encouraging people to study and 
collect money and related items.  With nearly 33,000 members, the 
Association services the collecting community and the general public with an 
interest in numismatics. The ANA helps all people discover and explore the 
world of money through its vast array of programs including its education 
and outreach, museum, library, publications, conventions and seminars. 
 
For more information about the ANA, contact us at 719.632.2646 or visit us 
online at www.MONEY.org. 
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